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To: All Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 19 November 2021 
 
The students of Taverham High School are keen to further raise the profile of Taverham High School 
within the community through its fundraising activities. We will therefore be holding a non-uniform 
day on Friday 19 November 2021 and the money raised will be donated to Children in Need. This 
charity focusses on changing the lives of young people which our students are very keen to support. 
 
We are asking students for a £1 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day 
and ask that this be brought in and placed in the collection buckets on Friday 19 November 2021.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr S Blowers 
School Council Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


